
Northern High School 
Boys’ Soccer Booster Meeting 
December 5, 2016 | 7:00pm 

High School Cafeteria 
  
 
Meeting was called to order by Cynthia at 7:00 pm  
 
Approve Minutes from Prior Meeting:  1st Lisa Dunlap       2nd Kelly Kozain                    
  
In Attendance: 
Dianne Skinnell  Christina Kearns  Kelly Kozain  Lisa Dunlap 
Avis Whitesel   Cynthia Wells   Jen Speck  Mike Freyermuth 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  

 Shootout didn’t make as much this year, but expenses were less so the profit was about the 
same. 

 Scarves made a profit of $98 with more left to sell – a comment was made that the first 
home basketball game is next Friday and may want to sell them there. 

 Concession Stand the net profit is good compared to other years. 
 Senior gifts – the jackets were the only receipts that were turned in. Need to check with Jen 

Conrad to be sure there are no more receipts that need to be turned in. 
 Banquet we only had a $100 loss which is good compared to other years. 
 The $1200 under Miscellaneous is for the reimbursement from DASC for the net on the field. 
 In the spring, we will purpose warm up shirts the same as we bought for the team this year 

for the Middle School players. 
 

Athletic Director’s Comments:  
 Mr. Schwille was unavailable, but he sent an email reporting that all the uniforms have been 

collected. Gaz will work with Gaz to be sure that everything is ready for next year. 
 

Coaches’ Comments:   
 Coaches were unavailable but reported that 15 signed up for indoor practice with 9 

attending last week. 
 

Business: 
 

1. End of Year Banquet Review/Suggestions for next year. 

 Liked the venue – only comment was that more trash cans were needed. 

 Liked the meal from Carissa-may want to ask her again next year with the understanding that we 
wouldn’t expect her to do it at cost. 

 Schedule it at for two hours. This seemed to be a good time table this year. 
 

2. Restaurant Night Review/Suggestions for next year. 

 Didn’t make much money. 

 Little Ceasars will do this over a 3 day span. 

 May want to give the flyers out to a larger group thatn just the team like at a DASC night of 
Special Olympic Game. 

 It would be good to announce it over the sound system, but it isn’t a great sound system, it may 
be a way to spend some money next year. 



 
3. New fundraiser suggestions 

 Large Coupon Books – that you can order for different locations. 

 In thinking about fundraising start with expenses. 
 

4. Nominations for 2017 Officers 

a) President- Cynthia Wells was nominated and she accepted. 

b) Vice-President – Mike Langland was nominated and he accepted. 

c) Secretary – Kelly Kozain was nominated and she accepted. 

d) Treasurer- Jen Speck was nominated and accepted although we talked about looking for an 
assistant treasurer for 2017 because this will be Jen’s last year to serve as treasurer. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm. 1st-Christina Kearns  2nd – Mike Freyermuth  
 

Next Meeting:  January 23 at 7:00 – High School Cafeteria 
 
 
 

 
 


